
February 5, 2020 

Attendees: Chair, Amy Karr, Mandy Hileman, Jordan Eberhart, Lyssa Morehart, Pastoral Liaison Greg 

Davidson Laszakovits 

 

Conduits:  Greg and Amy described the conduits as being outside of budget with 100% pass through, not 

intended to collect money overtime.  Money is put aside into account for specific things.  We have been 

asked to look at the conduits to see if we can close them out or if they should remain open.  Group 

discussed the following: 

1) Peace Group $454.42  - use for John Pavlovitz weekend 

2) Nigeria Crisis Fund - $108 

3) Nigeria Trip Fund:  $1100 

Allocate #2 to Nigeria Crisis Fund & #3 Greg recommended speaking with the group, who went on the 

last trip to Nigeria, to see how we can best use the leftover funds. 

Damon Wagner Fields: 

 Amy discussed that Damon expressed an interest in the church being more active regarding 

climate change and suggested that a group be started.  Greg discussed sending an email out and a 

bulletin announcement to see if there is an interest.  Amy will circle back to Damon. 

John Pavlovitz weekend: 

 Due to a conflict the weekend of May 15th, John’s visit will be rescheduled to fall of 2020.  Pam 

will be providing Amy with an update regarding childcare. 

Turkish refugee/Etown COB: 

 Greg was contacted by Sait Onal who has worked with our congregation in the past with the Red 

Rose Intercultural Foundation.   Sait proposed a Turkish coffee night as an opportunity to mingle and 

share.   The group discussed opening the invitation to the community.   Amy will discuss at the board 

meeting on Monday, February 10, 2020.  The group discussed holding the event in the last week of 

March.   

Rhonda Myers is involved in alternatives to violence project.  She is looking for an opportunity to speak 

with the congregation.  Amy will reach out to Ralph Deitrick to see if they could speak in Sunday school. 

Building project update: Amy, Peg and Greg met with the building team to provide suggestions and had 

a successful meeting. 

Next Meeting:  March 4, 2020 at 7pm in Pastor Greg’s office. 

Run for Peace – Amy put out an update in the Newsletter.  

Movie Night JESUSA – Marriage of Christianity and Nationalism (Feb 21st or 22nd). 

Interfaith Church World Service - March 21st. 


